The Durham Kennel Club held its regular monthly meeting Monday February 11,1952 at the home of Mrs T. W. Atwood

Mrs Kenneth Cuyler presided due to the absence of the president, Mr. Horace Fowler. The meeting was called to order and followed by the reading of the minutes by the secretary. The meeting was turned over to Mrs Hobgood who presented a program on the history and use of several breeds of dogs.

Mr. Claudius Jones gave a very interesting talk on the Schnauzer; Mrs Hoenig introduced the Toy Manchester Terriers and Mrs Hobgood discussed the Great Dane.

Mrs Cuyler then discussed the coming show for a few minutes after which refreshments were served by Mrs Hobrood. The meeting was then adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Mrs H.E. Harring

Secretary.